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Following the outcome of
consultation with the local
community and traditional owners,
Council is undertaking to upgrade
the viewing platform and
landscaping works adjacent the
Quarter Sessions Road Engraving
Site (also known as ‘Blackfellows
Head’), as identified in Councils
Walking and Cycling Strategy.

Works inlcude:
• Deco granite pathway (gold) with
Coreten steel edging
• Minor revegetation with native
ground covers and small native
shrubs
• 3 x sandstone logs for seating
• Sandstone block path edging
• Signage renewal and installation
of hazard and warning regulatory
signs
• Continued fencing surrounding the
Aboriginal Engraving site
• Split level viewing platform 20m2

Works are scheduled to be
undertaken in 2 stages, weather
pending.

- Stage 1: June 2022: Landscaping
works including pathways and
sandstone blocks.

- Stage 2: September 2022 -
Viewing platform installation,
signage and final landscaping

Council apologises for any
inconvenience during works and
appreciates your patience.

For enquiries contact
David Green on 9847 6851 or
dgreen@hornsby.nsw.gov.au
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